
MONTEREY COUNTY 
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY – PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date: March 21, 2008 
  

To: Planning Commissioners 
  

From: Elizabeth A. Gonzales, Associate Planner 
  

Subject: Caltrans PLN070600 Combined Development Permit  
  

Although the staff report is done, staff is requesting a Continuance from the March 25, 2008 hearing 
to April 9, 2008.   
 
This is a very complicated project that requires an Amendment to the North County CIP which the 
California Coastal Commission must adopt. 
 
Caltrans staff agrees with Monterey County staff that additional time is needed to fine tune the 
report as necessary to accomplish this goal. 
 
Thank you. 
 


